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DARYL MAGUIRE: 
NEW PARLIAMENTARY SECRETARY 

 

NSW Premier Barry O’Farrell today announced Wagga Wagga MP Daryl Maguire has 
been appointed as Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier. 
 
“Daryl Maguire is a passionate advocate for Wagga Wagga, and other rural and 
regional communities, and has been a fantastic Government Whip, which is why I 
have promoted him to this new role,” Mr O’Farrell said. 
 
“As Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier, Daryl will work closely with me on rural 
and regional issues as the NSW Liberals & Nationals Government continues to deliver 
improved infrastructure and services to people across the State. 
 
“Daryl was elected to NSW Parliament in 1999 and has been the Coalition's Chief 
Whip since 2003. 
 
“As a resident of regional NSW, Daryl understands first-hand the needs of those living 
outside our big cities. 
 
“Daryl’s experience and insight will be incredibly valuable in this new role.” 
 
The Liberal Party will elect a replacement Whip at Tuesday's regular party meeting. 
 


